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2/1/2023 

 

 

To SEI: 

 

The following message was just sent to purchasers: 

 

Hi _____ - 

 

We wanted to inform you that the Hummingbird 

Headgear you purchased is no longer certified for 

play. Please discard it at your earliest 

convenience. 

 

This product is subject to a recall. 

 

Please keep in touch with Hummingbird Sports – we 

are currently working on our V3 – the lightest, most 

protective, most comfortable, proving the best 

protection – yet! 

 

Thanks – 

Rob 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


